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Reduced Power STA Application 
KUCO-LD (Fac. ID No. 127046) 

Chico, CA 
 
 

EXPLANATION OF CIRCUMSTANCES 
 

Sinclair-California Licensee, LLC (“Licensee”), the licensee of KUCO-LD Facility ID 
No. 127046, (the “Station”) hereby provides notice that the Station began operating at 50% of its 
authorized ERP on August 5, 2022, because the failure of a transmitter module. The Station is 
currently operating at 53% of its authorized ERP and requests Special Temporary Authority 
(“STA”) to operate at reduced power for up to 60 days.    

 
The grant of the proposed STA will serve the public interest by allowing the Station to 

continue to provide service to the public.  Therefore, the Station requests STA to operate at the 
reduced power until such time as the Station makes required repairs and can resume operations at 
authorized power.  Repairs are expected to be completed within 60 days.  Licensee will promptly 
notify the FCC when repairs have been completed and the station resumes full-power operations.  

 
 


